
 Band Booster Board Meeting Agenda and minutes (Nov. 7, 2022) 

 Attendees: Brian Fox, Christy Tucker, Mary Cook, Andrea King, Tom Nielander, Jennifer 
 Dedman, Kenneth Carrico 

 Meeting called to order by Brian Fox at 7:04 p.m. 

 Secretary 
 ●  Minutes from the previous meeting can be found on the Farragut band website. 

 https://farragutband.org/meetingminutes 

 Treasurer & Assistant Treasurer 
 ●  Budget updates 
 ●  Financial statements 
 ●  Mary Cook deposited concessions today. Total is $38,683. Net for football games is 

 about $10,000. Net from expo is about $7,000. Some items can be sold or returned and 
 we hope to get another $1,000. 

 VP Fundraising 
 ●  Andrea King took order forms to students for family and friends to order fruit. Collect 

 orders and turn in forms and money on Friday. Saturday is fruit blitz day. We have 13 
 teams. All checks made out to Farragut Band Boosters. Mixed boxes only available 
 online. 

 ●  Other fundraiser possibilities: Mrs. Smith cookies, pecans, mulch, mattress, Ham and 
 Goodies Cookies, Goodness to Go. Andrea is in favor of Ham and Goodies. It’s easy 
 and profitable. 

 ●  Christy Tucker brings up that typically the board has something to give seniors on senior 
 night. She suggests we do something at the Christmas concert. Christy will check on 
 plaques. Mr. Carrico points out that the plaques will need the new logo. Mr. Carrico will 
 get a list of kids for Christy. 

 VP Operations 
 ●  Tom Nielander asks about next year for props. Kenny Carrico says it will be early March 

 before we need to start figuring out props. 

 VP Outreach 

https://farragutband.org/meetingminutes


 ●  Jennifer Dedman made a couple of signups – one for Fruit Blitz and one for chaperones 
 for Science Hill. 

 President 
 ●  Brian Fox thanks everyone for their work at the expo. It was a lot of work and we learned 

 things to make things better for next year. Overall it went amazing. 
 ●  Brian Fox asks for a list of students going to Florida. 

 Director’s Notes 
 ●  Mr. Carrico is looking for a charter bus for Friday. So far availability and cost is an issue. 

 They are still working on it. We also only have two chaperones. 
 ●  Mr. Carrico sent out an email with a schedule through the end of the year. 
 ●  Mr. Carrico thanks everyone for all their help with the expo. 

 Meeting adjourned by Brian Fox at 7:56 p.m. 


